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Re: Congratulations on the success of your article in Chemico-Biological Interactions 

 
 
Dear Dr. Hodek, 
 
I am pleased to congratulate you on your work with Chemico-Biological Interactions.  Your article, 
Chemopreventive compounds-View from the other side, has been identified as one of the top 10 
most downloaded articles of 2009. 
 
This ranking of most downloaded articles is based on an analysis of usage statistics from 
ScienceDirect for the period January - October 2009.  We invite you to share this good news with 
your co-authors.
 
Thank you very much for your contributions to Chemico-Biological Interactions.  Your scientific 
integrity and quality research practices maintain the high standards of our publication.  
We urge you to visit the Toxicology News website and the Journal’s webpage for ongoing evidence 
of your positive impact on the toxicology community. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Elizabeth Perill 
Publisher  
 
 
 
CC: James A. Bond, Editor in Chief 
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